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Friday 1st March 2019

Dear Parents,

AFTER SCHOOL BRAINBOX SESSIONS

As we are getting closer to the KS1 SATS we would like to give the children in Year 2 the best opportunity to shine and to fulfil their potential.  Therefore we will be holding “Brainbox” sessions on Tuesday afternoons from 3.15pm – 4.15pm.  These will continue to run until to the end of May.

Your child has been selected to attend these sessions.  They will receive one to one/small group support in order to support their learning and achievements.  Sessions will be very much game based and will focus on the children applying skills they have already acquired in school – no new learning will be taking place. 

If you would like your child to attend please can you complete the form below and return it to school before the first session on 5th March 2019.

If you have any questions please do come and speak to myself.

The KS1 SATs will take place throughout the month of May.  Please ensure your child attends school every day to support their progress and achievements.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss Best 
Key stage 1 Team Leader


Name of Child:

Class:

I give permission for my child to take part in the “Brainbox” sessions after school on Tuesdays. 

Any relevant medical details:

Emergency Contact Number:
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